
A.V.C. COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

One Day Workshop on" Exploring the power of JAVA -An Interview 

Perspective" on 18.10.2024.Friday”

 The  Department  of  Computer  Applications  at  A.V.C.  College  of 
Engineering organized a one-day workshop on "Exploring the Power of JAVA - 
An Interview Perspective" on Friday, 18th October 2024.

The  faculty  members  of  the  MCA Department,  Dr.  A.  Suganthi,  Dr.  T. 
Venkatesan,  and  Mr.  S.  Sivakumar,  consented  to  be  the  resource  persons  and 
shared their knowledge with the students.  A total of 114 students from various 
Engineering,  Arts,  and  Science  colleges  across  TamilNadu  participated  in  the 
training program and benefited from it.

During  the  valedictory  function,  Miss  R.  Ragavi,  a  final-year  student, 
delivered the welcome address. Mr. S. Sivakumar, Assistant Professor, presented 
the workshop report, and Dr. P. Balasubramaniyan, Principal, gave the valedictory 
address and distributed certificates to the participants.Miss V. Catherin, a final-
year student, delivered the vote of thanks. 

Dr. M. Senthilmurugan, Director, extended his wishes for the success of the 
program.  Dr.  S.  Selvamuthukumaran,  Vice  Principal  &  HoD  of  Computer 
Applications  and  convener  of  the  workshop,  along  with  the  heads  of  various 
departments, faculty members, and MCA students, participated in the valedictory 
function.


